
 

 

Invitation to the Cranes Club Health Conference 2017 
 
Sonja Read, Catriona Valenta and Viola Hara 
September 9, 2017 

 
Dear Health Professional, 
 
We are happy to invite you to the 2nd Cranes Club Health Conference which will 
take place in Bad Camberg (Neumühle) on the 3rd-5th of November. 
 
Almost one year has passed since our first health conference in Seebenstein (see 
last year’s speaker summaries). The CC Health Conference was initiated with the 
Cranes Club Vision of True Mother to gather professionals with Unificationist 

background to create added value by developing talents and expertise. This conference is for all health 
professionals (whether you are a student or trainee in a health-related field or an experienced 
professional) and it is a great way to create synergies between 1st and 2nd generation. 
 
The programme is developed based on last year's conference's feedback and will cover a broad range of 
topics across the health and medical field based on participants' profiles. It will include presentations, 
networking sessions, sharing, panel discussions and a space to explore common initiatives. Wholesome 
food will be provided, along with a supporting recreational program (sports/stretching sessions, 
entertainment etc.). 
 
The conference starts on Friday morning (3rd of November) and ends on Sunday (5th of November). 
Participants who travel from abroad/far have the possibility to arrive the night before. 
 
Price: 

100 € (regular fee) 
85 € (student/unemployed) 
Cranes Club members: 90€/75€ 

 
We plan to make this conference unforgettable and you can become a part of it. 
 
Please find the registration link below: 
 
docs.google,com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeybd2PMiug5LmuHbJUnTjyv6mtsRgi9tdGgNd0y0rORKfiMQ/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link 
 
More information including the schedule will follow soon. 
 
Your CC Health Conference Committee 2017 
 
Sonja Read 
Catriona Valenta 
Viola Hara 


